Pub_lic Comment
Malibu Septic Prohibition
Deadline: 6/29/10 by 12 noon

commentletters

From: albert ehringer <ehringeral@yahoo.com>

To: <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>
Date: Thursday, June 24, 2010 4:05 PM

Re Malibu septic systems

Please re review your findings, this is a perfect example of big government overreaching using outdated
science. And really financially damaging modest income taxpayers.

Warm Regards
Al Ehringer :-#
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